

Newbury RFC, Monks Lane, Newbury, Berkshire. RG14 7RW 01635 230023

Dear Members & Supporters

12 March 2020

Coronavirus Update (2)

Following the Government's announcement today, the RFU have issued the following statement:

The government today announced that there is no change at the moment to sporting events. Given this, league games will continue to be played as usual, unless a club has made different arrangements as relevant to their own circumstances.

Should this position change, we will notify league organisers and will provide an update on the England Rugby website click here

We do appreciate that there is some concern about games taking place at this point in time, so it is a club's call if they want to cancel games, etc.

There have been a number of general enquiries regarding Coronavirus (COVID-19). Our guidance at this time is for clubs to follow the Government's advice to inform any decisions as it is updated on a regular basis.

Following this, all rugby at Newbury is due to go ahead this weekend but we will continue to closely monitor the situation and UK government advice. If there is any change, we will let you know, but if individuals feel they don't wish to play or withdraw their child can they please advise their respective team manager.

Louise Goodall

Chair



